
Happy New Year from all of us in our Primary section  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Primary sponsored children, healthy, happy and working hard – thank you so much for helping us to achieve a dream. 

Wishing you a Happy, Peaceful and Prosperous 2020 

 

 

 


